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BrandSimple: How the Best Brands Keep it Simple and Succeed
Best-selling brand expert Marty Neumeier shows you how to make the
leap from a company-driven past to the consumer-driven future. You’ll
learn how to flip your brand from offering products to offering
meaning, from value protection to value creation, from cost-based
pricing to relationship pricing, from market segments to brand tribes,
and from customer satisfaction to customer empowerment. In the 13
years since Neumeier wrote The Brand Gap, the influence of social
media has proven his core theory: “A brand isn’t what you say it is –
it’s what they say it is.” People are no longer consumers or market
segments or tiny blips in big data. They don’t buy brands. They join
brands. They want a vote in what gets produced and how it gets
delivered. They’re willing to roll up their sleeves and help out–not
only by promoting the brand to their friends, but by contributing
content, volunteering ideas, and even selling products or services. At
the center of the book is the Brand Commitment Matrix, a simple tool
for organizing the six primary components of a brand. Your brand
community is your tribe. How will you lead it?

Lean Out
Part manifesto, part handbook, THE DESIGNFUL COMPANY provides a lively
overview of a growing trend in management–design thinking as a
business competence. According to the author, traditional managers
have relied on a two-step process to make decisions, which he calls
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“knowing” and “doing.” Yet in today’s innovation-driven marketplace,
managers need to insert a middle step, called “making.” Making is a
phase in which assumptions are questioned, futures are imagined, and
prototypes are tested, producing a wide range of options that didn’t
exist before. The reader is challenged to consider the author’s bold
assertion: There can be no real innovation without design. Those who
are new to Marty Neumeier’s “whiteboard” series may want to ramp up
with the first two books, THE BRAND GAP and ZAG. Both are easy reads.
Covered in THE DESIGNFUL COMPANY: - the top 10 “wicked problems” that
only design can solve - a new, broader definition of design - why
designing trumps deciding in an era of change - how to harness the
“organic drivetrain” of value creation - how aesthetics add nuance to
managing - 16 levers to transform your company - why you should bring
design management inside - how to assemble an innovation metateam how to recognize and reward talent From the back cover: The complex
business problems we face today can’t be solved with the same thinking
that created them. Instead, we need to start from a place outside
traditional management. Forget total quality. Forget top-down
strategy. In an era of fast-moving markets and leap-frogging
innovations, we can no longer “decide” the way forward. Today we have
to “design” the way forward–or risk ending up in the fossil layers of
history. Marty Neumeier, author of THE BRAND GAP and ZAG, presents the
new management engine that can transform your company into a
powerhouse of nonstop innovation.

Little Brand Book
This Element is an excerpt from Do You Matter?: How Great Design Will
Make People Love Your Company (ISBN: 9780137142446) by Robert Brunner
and Stewart Emery. Available in print and digital formats. Use design
to build products, services, and experiences that truly matter to your
customers’ livesthat they can’t live without! If someone polled your
customers, constituents, followers, and asked if you matter, how would
you come out? This is really a soul-searching question we want you to
ask yourself. Does your company matter to your consumers? Really,
honestly answer that. If you disappeared, would their lives would be
less?

Hispanic Marketing & Public Relations
Bigger Than This is a quick read about the deceptively difficult task
of turning your venture into an admired brand. Inspired by a new wave
of commodity brands that is winning hearts, using the eight traits and
their commandments in this book will guide you to your specific path
to turning your venture into a more beloved brand.

Power Branding
Shares forty-six tips for achieving creative brilliance in any
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professional field, discussing how to innovate, work, learn, and
matter.

Do You Matter? (And How to Make Sure You Do)
The world’s leading practitioner of branding predicts the future of
companies’ identities in an ever -changing marketing landscape What is
the future for brands and branding? Does globalization mean that
variety and individuality will be crushed out of existence by massive
multinationals? Will everywhere and everything become similar, like
the world of airports today? Or will there still be room for brands
that thrive on being different? What about the impact of digital
technology and increasing customer feedback through the internet and
social media? What, in fact, do customers want? Today's businesses, in
addition to thinking about price and authenticity, have to deal with
corporate social responsibility. How does this affect the products and
services we consume? How does it influence the way we feel about
organizations? Are corporations here to maximize profits and grow, or
to help society, or both? With the rapid rise of new markets in India,
China, Brazil, and elsewhere, will new global brands emerge based
around local cultural strengths and heritage? If so, what will this
mean for the traditional dominance of brands based on Western cultural
norms? Wally Olins's fascinating book looks at every aspect of the
world of branding. With his customary flair and no-nonsense prose, he
analyzes the problems facing today's organizations, criticizes
corporate missteps, praises those companies who seem to be building
and sustaining brands efficiently in our brave new world, and predicts
the future of branding. No one interested in marketing, business, or
contemporary culture will want to be without this book.

Brand New: The Shape of Brands to Come
The new book provides information, case studies, charts, tables,
graphs, market data and opinions based on the knowledge of nineteen
U.S. Hispanic market experts. Proceeds will benefit the Hispanic
Marketing & Communication Association, HMCA. Information on the book,
including a list of authors and a pre-publication sign up sheet is
available at the HMCA website www.hmca.org and on the new weblog
www.hispanicmpr.com. Seventeen practitioners and two university
academics contributed chapters to the book. Topics include a U.S.
Hispanic market outline, acculturation issues, reaching Hispanics
online, reaching Hispanics in-language, demographic projections,
perceptions, public relations, Hispanic media, electronic publicity
and media training, special events and qualitative and quantitative
research considerations.

The Brand Gap, Revised Edition
Emphasizing the importance of effective brands in a competitive
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market, an expert in the field discusses the basics of good branding,
including the importance of testing in a market, the essential link of
the design and message of a brand with its meaning, and the need to
avoid unnecessary and complicated strategies. Reprint.

The 46 Rules of Genius
Creating a Brand Identity goes behind the scenes to explore the
creative processes involved in designing a successful brand identity,
one of the most fascinating and complex challenges in graphic design.
This bestselling book is ideal for students, professionals and
agencies working in the fields of: • Graphic Design • Branding • Brand
Management • Advertising • Marketing • Communications Authored by
design and branding expert, Catharine Slade-Brooking, Creating a Brand
Identity includes exercises and examples that highlight the key
activities undertaken by graphic designers to create successful brand
identities, including: • Defining the audience • Analysing competitors
• Creating mood boards • Naming brands • Logo design • Client
presentations • Rebranding • Launching a new brand identity Case
studies throughout the book are illustrated with brand identities from
a diverse range of industries including digital media, fashion,
advertising, product design, packaging, retail and more. The book uses
images of professional design concepts, brand case studies and
diagrams throughout to illustrate the text. Flow-charts are also used
extensively to highlight the step-by-step methodology applied by
industry professionals to create a brand. The content of the book has
been derived from Catharine Slade-Brooking own experience of entering
the world of branding as a graduate and having to learn the hard way,
‘on the job’. This, in turn, enabled the author to develop teaching
materials for undergraduate and postgraduate students on the BA
Graphic Communication course at the University of the Creative Arts,
where Slade-Brooking is a lecturer. The book has been recommended
across a wide range of university courses, from graphic design school
to animation, digital media, textiles and interior design. It includes
a full glossary of brand terminology and a list of recommended further
reading.

Do You Matter?
Capture their attention-and keep it! With the rise of digital media,
you'd think it would be easier than ever to be heard. Yet, most
messages fail to cut through the clutter. Consumers are overwhelmed.
Ads alone aren't effective. And you can't just churn out content and
connect on every social network. To stand out today, you need to start
with your brand. Brand Now uncovers the new rules of branding in our
complex and chaotic world. Written by the author of Get Scrappy, the
digital marketing bible for business, this latest book explains how to
build brands that resonate both online and off. The book helps you:
Create a brand with meaning * Reinforce it with the right touchpoints
* Hone your brand's unique story * Share it through engaging content *
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Cultivate a sense of community * Craft a coherent experience * Stand
out with simplicity and transparency The world may be growing louder,
but with Brand Now's big ideas and practical toolbox, you can break
through the noise-and win a place in the hearts and minds of your
customers.

The Brand Flip
THE BRAND GAP is the first book to present a unified theory of brandbuilding. Whereas most books on branding are weighted toward either a
strategic or creative approach, this book shows how both ways of
thinking can unite to produce a “charismatic brand”—a brand that
customers feel is essential to their lives. In an entertaining twohour read you’ll learn: • the new definition of brand • the five
essential disciplines of brand-building • how branding is changing the
dynamics of competition • the three most powerful questions to ask
about any brand • why collaboration is the key to brand-building • how
design determines a customer’s experience • how to test brand concepts
quickly and cheaply • the importance of managing brands from the
inside • 220-word brand glossary From the back cover: Not since
McLuhan’s THE MEDIUM IS THE MESSAGE has a book compressed so many
ideas into so few pages. Using the visual language of the boardroom,
Neumeier presents the first unified theory of branding—a set of five
disciplines to help companies bridge the gap between brand strategy
and customer experience. Those with a grasp of branding will be
inspired by the new perspectives they find here, and those who would
like to understand it better will suddenly “get it.” This deceptively
simple book offers everyone in the company access to “the most
powerful business tool since the spreadsheet.”

How to Launch a Brand (2nd Edition)
In a sweeping vision for the future of work, Neumeier shows that the
massive problems of the 21st century are largely the consequence of a
paradigm shift—a shuddering gear-change from the familiar Industrial
Age to the unfamiliar “Robotic Age,” an era of increasing man-machine
collaboration. This change is creating the “Robot Curve,” an
accelerating waterfall of obsolescence and opportunity that is
currently reshuffling the fortunes of workers, companies, and national
economies. It demonstrates how the cost and value of a unit of work go
down as it moves from creative to skilled to rote, and, finally, to
robotic. While the Robot Curve is dangerous to those with brittle or
limited skills, it offers unlimited potential to those with
metaskills—master skills that enable other skills. Neumeier believes
that the metaskills we need in a post-industrial economy are feeling
(intuition and empathy), seeing (systems thinking), dreaming (applied
imagination), making (design), and learning (autodidactics). These are
not the skills we were taught in school. Yet they’re the skills we’ll
need to harness the curve. In explaining each of the metaskills, he
offers encouragement and concrete advice for mastering their
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intricacies. At the end of the book he lays out seven changes that
education can make to foster these important talents. This is a rich,
exciting book for forward-thinking educators, entrepreneurs,
designers, artists, scientists, and future leaders in every field. It
comes illustrated with clear diagrams and a 16-page color photo essay.
Those who enjoy this book may be interested in its slimmer companion,
The 46 Rules of Genius, also by Marty Neumeier. Things you’ll learn in
Metaskills: - How to stay ahead of the “robot curve” - How to account
for “latency” in your predictions - The 9 most common traps of systems
behavior - How to distinguish among 4 types of originality - The 3 key
steps in generating innovative solutions - 6 ways to think like Steve
Jobs - How to recognize the 3 essential qualities of beauty - 24
aesthetic tools you can apply to any kind of work - 10 strategies to
trigger breakthrough ideas - Why every team needs an X-shaped person How to overcome the 5 forces arrayed against simplicity - 6 tests for
measuring the freshness of a concept - How to deploy the 5 principles
of “uncluding” - The 10 tests for measuring great work - How to sell
an innovative concept to an organization - 12 principles for
constructing a theory of learning - How to choose a personal mission
for the real world - The 4 levels of professional achievement - 7
steps for revolutionizing education From the back cover "Help! A robot
ate my job!" If you haven't heard this complaint yet, you will.
Today's widespread unemployment is not a jobs crisis. It's a talent
crisis. Technology is taking every job that doesn't need a high degree
of creativity, humanity, or leadership. The solution? Stay on top of
the Robot Curve--a constant waterfall of obsolescence and opportunity
fed by competition and innovation. Neumeier presents five
metaskills--feeling, seeing, dreaming, making, and learning--that will
accelerate your success in the Robotic Age.

Smashing Logo Design
This book will guide you through the steps necessary to build a brand
from the ground up. Each of the key phases of preparing for a brand
launch are broken down into practical guidelines designed to help you
make the right branding decisions along the way.

Brand Thinking and Other Noble Pursuits
Every year, 6 million companies and more than 100,000 products are
launched. They all need an awesome name, but many (such as Xobni,
Svbtle, and Doostang) look like the results of a drunken Scrabble
game. In this entertaining and engaging book, ace naming consultant
Alexandra Watkins explains how anyone—even noncreative types—can
create memorable and buzz-worthy brand names. No degree in linguistics
required. The heart of the book is Watkins's proven SMILE and SCRATCH
Test—two acronyms for what makes or breaks a name. She also provides
up-to-date advice, like how to make sure that Siri spells your name
correctly and how to nab an available domain name. And you'll see
dozens of examples—the good, the bad, and the “so bad she gave them an
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award.” Alexandra Watkins is not afraid to name names.

Place Branding
A collection of swift and actionable thoughts on
entrepreneur or marketer can use to craft better
and naming guidance to directions on how to gain
brand clarity, acclaimed brand strategist Fabian
readers to pick up this small book that's big on
gain and hold onto brand focus.

branding that any
brands. From strategy
visual and verbal
Geyrhalter invites
advice regularly to

The Human Centered Brand
Brands and Bulls**t. Excel at the Former and Avoid the Latter A
Branding Primer for Millennial Marketers in a Digital Age By Bernhard
Schroeder (Author) Brands and Bulls**t is the first branding book
written exclusively for Millennial marketers and entrepreneurs to
provide insights and tools on how to purposely create a digital brand.
The kind of brand that ultimately creates such a powerful "feeling" in
a customer's "mind and gut" that they feel there is no substitute for
your product or service. Brands and Bulls**t. Excel at the Former and
Avoid the Latter strips away the mystery of branding and gives you a
branding primer necessary for every digital marketer or entrepreneur.
This new branding book offers you the insight and tools to learn how
to excel at branding. It is filled with over twenty years of expertise
working with some of the best brands and branding experts in the
world. Add wisdom, knowledge and value to your marketing or startup
career. In an enlightening two-hour read you'll learn: -Understand
what branding in a digital world really means -Learn how to create a
powerful brand that creates a customer "feeling" -How to quickly
create a brand plan with the BrandPlanr(R) -Create specific brand
strategies that really work in the marketplace -Review ten possible
brand strategies and understand their potential -Understand how
positioning and category ladders work and why -To utilize tools like
brand decision trees to simplify complex brand choices -Create a
branding strategy for a client or company that targets a blue ocean A
powerful new marketing book on branding written for today's digital
marketers and entrepreneurs. It's about time. Digital marketers have
all the online tools ever imagined to create marketing campaigns for
their brands. But they lack the branding knowledge to excel as brand
experts. Brands and Bulls**t. Excel at the Former and Avoid the Latter
was written specifically for digital marketers to give you the
branding tools and insights you deserve. Insights learned from working
with the best brand experts in the world. Now they are being shared
with you.

Scramble
(Book Jacket Status: Jacketed)When it was published in 1955, "Lolita"
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immediately became a cause célèbre because of the freedom and
sophistication with which it handled the unusual erotic predilections
of its protagonist. But Vladimir Nabokov's wise, ironic, elegant
masterpiece owes its stature as one of the twentieth century's novels
of record not to the controversy its material aroused but to its
author's use of that material to tell a love story almost shocking in
its beauty and tenderness. Awe and exhilaration-along with heartbreak
and mordant wit-abound in this account of the aging Humbert Humbert's
obsessive, devouring, and doomed passion for the nymphet Dolores Haze.
Lolita is also the story of a hypercivilized European colliding with
the cheerful barbarism of postwar America, but most of all, it is a
meditation on love-love as outrage and hallucination, madness and
transformation.With an Introduction by Martin Amis "From the Hardcover
edition."

Designing Brand Identity
Sarah must balance two jobs, her girlfriend Katie, and an interest in
medieval reenactments, a tenuous endeavor that is disrupted when a
sword-crafting dwarf and a host of shape-shifting dragons enter her
life.

Investing Made Simple: Index Fund Investing and Etf
Investing Explained in 100 Pages Or Less
Offers a five-part theory of branding aimed at helping companies close
the division between brand strategy and brand execution, discussing
differentiation, collaboration, innovation, validation, and
cultivation.

Metaskills
Find all of the following explained in plain-English with no technical
jargon: Asset Allocation: What does it mean, why is it so important,
and how should you determine your own? How to Pick Mutual Funds: Learn
how to choose funds that are mathematically certain to outperform the
majority of other mutual funds. Roth IRA vs. Traditional IRA vs.
401(k): What's the difference, and how should you choose between them?
Financial Advisors: Learn what to look for as well as pitfalls to
avoid. Frequent Investor Mistakes: Learn the most common mistakes and
what you can do to avoid them. Calculate Your Retirement Needs: Learn
how to calculate how much you'll need saved in order to retire. Who Is
This Book For? Anyone who has questions about investing, but who
doesn't want to trudge through a 300-page textbook. What This Book Is
Not: This book is not a great work of literary art. This book is not
going to make you an absolute expert on the topic, and This book is
not going to provide you with a way to get rich overnight. What it
will do (hopefully) is provide an easy-to-understand, concise
introduction to the topic of prudent investing.
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Creating a Brand Identity: A Guide for Designers
“Definitely, a game changer! Design experience is the power shift to
our era what mass marketing was to the last century.” John Sculley
former CEO, Pepsi and Apple “Great design is about creating a deep
relationship with your customers. If you don’t, you’re roadkill. This
book shows you how and much, much more. Be prepared to have your mind
blown.” Bill Burnett Executive Director, Design Program, Stanford
University “Design is the last great differentiator, and yet so few
really understand it. Do You Matter? offers a marvelous series of
direct, in-your-face observations and drives home the means to an
absolutely integrated design strategy.” Ray Riley Design GM,
Entertainment and Devices, Microsoft “This book will challenge you to
ask and answer what arguably are the most important questions an
executive can ponder today. So open up.” Noah Kerner CEO, Noise and
coauthor, Chasing Cool More and more companies are coming to
understand the competitive advantage offered by outstanding design.
With this, you can create products, services, and experiences that
truly matter to your customers' lives and thereby drive powerful,
sustainable improvements in business performance. But delivering great
designs is not easy. Many companies accomplish it once, or twice; few
do it consistently. The secret: building a truly design-driven
business, in which design is central to everything you do. Do You
Matter? shows how to do precisely that. Legendary industrial designer
Robert Brunner (who laid the groundwork for Apple's brilliant design
language) and Stewart Emery (Success Built to Last) begin by making an
incontrovertible case for the power of design in making emotional
connections, deepening relationships, and strengthening brands. You'll
learn what it really means to be "design-driven" and how that
translates into action at Nike, Apple, BMW and IKEA. You'll learn
design-driven techniques for managing your entire experience chain;
define effective design strategies and languages; and learn how to
manage design from the top, encouraging "risky" design innovations
that lead to entirely new markets. The authors show how (and how not)
to use research; how to extend design values into marketing,
manufacturing, and beyond; and how to keep building on your progress,
truly "baking" design into all your processes and culture.

The Dictionary of Brand
In this long-awaited book from the world’s premier brand expert and
author of the seminal work Building Strong Brands, David Aaker shows
managers how to construct a brand portfolio strategy that will support
a company’s business strategy and create relevance, differentiation,
energy, leverage, and clarity. Building on case studies of world-class
brands such as Dell, Disney, Microsoft, Sony, Dove, Intel, CitiGroup,
and PowerBar, Aaker demonstrates how powerful, cohesive brand
strategies have enabled managers to revitalize brands, support
business growth, and create discipline in confused, bloated portfolios
of master brands, subbrands, endorser brands, cobrands, and brand
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extensions. Renowned brand guru Aaker demonstrates that assuring that
each brand in the portfolio has a clear role and actively reinforces
and supports the other portfolio brands will profoundly affect the
firm’s profitability. Brand Portfolio Strategy is required reading not
only for brand managers but for all managers with bottom-line
responsibility to their shareholders.

Lolita
Girl gangs reigning terror at Facebook, narcissistic overlords at
Google . . . this is the backdrop of Lean Out, which takes readers on
the journey of Marissa Orr, a single mom of three trying to find
success in her fifteen-year career at the world’s top tech giants. Orr
delivers an ambitious attempt to answer the critical question: What
have we gotten wrong about women at work? “This book is a must-read
for insights on the impact that reversing systemic gender biases can
have on creating more diverse, healthier workplaces for both women and
men.” --Joanne Harrell, Senior Director, USA Citizenship, Microsoft
“This book will make you think differently about what it will take for
women to succeed at the highest levels in American business.” --Rishad
Tobaccowala, Chief Growth Officer, Publicis Groupe Lean Out offers a
new and refreshingly candid perspective on what it’s really like for
today’s corporate underdogs. Based on both in-depth research and
personal experiences, Orr punctures a gaping hole in today’s feminist
rhetoric and sews it back up with compelling new arguments for the
reasons more women don’t make it to the top and how companies can
better incentivize women by actually listening to what they have to
say and by rewarding the traits that make them successful. In Lean
Out, Orr uncovers: Why our pursuit to close the gender gap has come at
the expense of female well-being. The need to redefine success and
change the way corporations choose their leaders. The way most career
advice books targeting professional women seek to change their
behavior rather than the system. Why modern feminism has failed to
make any progress on its goals for equality. More than fifty years
since the passage of the Equal Pay Act, the wage gap still hovers at
80 percent, and only 5 percent of CEOs in the Fortune 500 are women.
Today, rising up the ranks in many companies still often means
cutthroat, win-at-all-costs tactics, where being the loudest voice in
the room is more important than being the person with the best ideas
for moving the company forward. Not surprisingly, most women don’t
want to play this game. An everyday working woman with a sardonic
sense of humor, Orr is an endearing antihero who captures the voice
for a new generation of women at work. Lean Out presents a
revolutionary path forward, to change the life trajectories of women
in the corporate world and beyond.

Zag
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The Designful Company
Anyone concerned about finances—and that's just about everyone—will
welcome this step-by-step guide to opening up about a difficult
subject. It offers a strategy that can save money, improve
relationships, and help people raise fiscally responsible children. •
Discusses the societal, familial, and personal roadblocks that make
talking about money and finance challenging • Explores gender
differences when it comes to talking about money and how "money
silence" contributes to the wage gap for women • Reveals the cost of
living in "money silence," including how it contributes to the high
U.S. divorce rate, how it inhibits the ability of some parents to
raise financially literate and responsible children, and how it stops
families from successfully passing on wealth • Identifies common money
myths that fuel financial misunderstandings and mistakes, and offers
tools for uncovering these fallacies • Shows how the financial
advising industry has colluded with the idea that men and women don't
need to talk about family finances as a couple—and how advisors can
advocate for change • Shares practical, easy-to-implement tips and
tools for talking about money with partners, parents, siblings,
children, and employers/employees • Offers a "Money Talk Challenge"
coaching exercise at the end of each chapter, with a special section
on how advisors can use these tools with clients

Black Blade Blues
As industries turn increasingly hostile, it is clear that strong brandbuilding skills are needed to survive and prosper. In David Aaker's
pathbreaking book, MANAGING BRAND EQUITY, managers discovered the
value of a brand as a strategic asset and a company's primary source
of competitive advantage. Now, in this compelling new work, Aaker uses
real brand-building cases from Saturn, General Electric, Kodak,
Healthy Choice, McDonald's, and others to demonstrate how strong
brands have been created and managed. A common pitfall of brand
strategists is to focus on brand attributes. Aaker shows how to break
out of the box by considering emotional and self-expressive benefits
and by introducing the brand-as-person, brand-as-organisation, and
brand-as-symbol perspectives. A second pitfall is to ignore the fact
that individual brands are part of a larger system consisting of many
intertwined and overlapping brands and subbrands. Aaker shows how to
manage the "brand system" to achieve clarity and synergy, to adapt to
a changing environment, and to leverage brand assets into new markets
and products. As executives in a wide range of industries seek to
prevent their products and services from becoming commodities, they
are recommitting themselves to brands as a foundation of business
strategy. This new work will be essential reading for the battleready.

The Brand Therapy Book: Key Branding Lessons to Save Time
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and Money While Winning Hearts and Minds.
A revised new edition of the bestselling toolkit for creating,
building, and maintaining a strong brand From research and analysis
through brand strategy, design development through application design,
and identity standards through launch and governance, Designing Brand
Identity, Fourth Edition offers brand managers, marketers, and
designers a proven, universal five-phase process for creating and
implementing effective brand identity. Enriched by new case studies
showcasing successful world-class brands, this Fourth Edition brings
readers up to date with a detailed look at the latest trends in
branding, including social networks, mobile devices, global markets,
apps, video, and virtual brands. Features more than 30 all-new case
studies showing best practices and world-class Updated to include more
than 35 percent new material Offers a proven, universal five-phase
process and methodology for creating and implementing effective brand
identity

Brand Intervention
People want to buy from, work for, and partner with companies that
matter. So how do you build a company that matters? Companies and
people that matter have successfully become the obvious choice in the
hearts and minds of their customers, their employees, and their
communities. They elevate themselves by consistently finding ways to
solve the most pressing needs their markets face. The result? They
create more value year after year and build a sustainable,
differentiated organization. In Matter, Peter Sheahan and Julie
Williamson show you how to identify the place where you can create the
most value—your edge of disruption—at the intersection of old and new,
where your existing profits, reach, and reputation enable you to
create the markets of the future. This is the place where the most
important problems are solved and where the fewest people can solve
them. Your edge of disruption is where your opportunity to matter is
found. Matter uses extensive case studies of real companies that have
successfully become the obvious choice in their markets—from highprofile corporations like Adobe and Burberry to lesser-known brands
like Littlefield and BlueShore Financial. Their stories define
innovative and impactful approaches to business that you can use to
influence and partner with the right customers and clients to win in
our radically changing world. Through their journeys, you will find
the inspiration and courage to lean in to complexity and solve the
higher value problems that matter most. Don’t just read this book—use
it to identify and act on opportunities to create the most value and
accelerate your own journey to becoming a person and a company that
matters.

Hello, My Name Is Awesome
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Do you really know what makes you unique? And how to work it? Own it?
Bring it? Well lucky for you, we do. And we have the playbook to show
you exactly how to thrive in business, life, and relationships. Take
the Brand Boss personality test to reveal your specific archetype and
how this acumen applies to your life, your relationships, your career
and your company. Are you a Catalyst, Coach or Crusader? Optimist or a
Woo-er? Maven or Mastermind? Poet or a Prodigy? Just like there are 12
Astrological Signs, we share the 12 Personality Archetypes and then
help you drill down to unlock yours. We’ll also introduce you to
female entrepreneurs who embody each particular archetype—an
“InfluenceHER”—to personally share their kick-ass success stories and
inspire you to unleash your talents, brains, and vision to confidently
strike out on your own. Little Brand Book offers support, tools and
lessons to help women succeed in business and to create abundance for
yourself, your family, your company, your employees and your
customers.

Matter
What if the new far right poses a graver threat to liberal democracy
than jihadists or mass migration?From Europe to the United States and
beyond, opportunistic politicians have exploited economic crisis,
terrorist attacks and an influx of refugees to bring hateful and
reactionary views from the margins of political discourse into the
corridors of power. This climate has already helped propel Donald
Trump to the White House, pushed Britain out of the European Union,
and put Marine Le Pen within striking distance of the French
presidency. Sasha Polakow-Suransky's on-the-ground reportage and
interviews with the rising stars of the new right tell the story of
how we got here, tracing the global rise of anti-immigration politics
and the ruthlessly effective rebranding of Europe's new far right as
defenders of Western liberal values. Go Back to Where You Came From is
an indispensable account of why xenophobia went mainstream in
countries known historically as defenders of human rights and models
of tolerance.

60-Minute Brand Strategist
"Taken from over 30 years of building global brands, regional brands,
local brands and startups, this is a no-holds-barred, no-punchespulled compilation that will liberate your mind, empower your
strategies and elevate your brand with master brander David
Brier."--back cover

Breaking Money Silence®: How to Shatter Money Taboos, Talk
More Openly about Finances, and Live a Richer Life
Building Strong Brands
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In an age of me-too products and instant communications, keeping up
with the competition is not a winning strategy. Today you have to outposition, outmanoeuvre, and out-design the competition. The new rule?
When everybody zigs, zag. In the recent bestseller, The Brand Gap
(AIGA/New Riders), Neumeier showed companies how to bridge the
distance between business strategy and design. In his latest book Zag,
he illustrates the first big step in building a high-performance brandradical differentiation.

Bigger Than This
Praise for 60-Minute Brand Strategist "A fresh take on the wisdom of
putting brand strategy at the heart of corporate strategy. Brilliant
insights for a fast-moving world." —Angela Ahrendts, CEO, Burberry
"Idris Mootee paints a sharp, comprehensive, and finely articulated
analysis of the potential of meaningful brands in the 21st century's
cultural scenario and business landscape. The result is a smart manual
that reminds you and your company how to build relevant, authentic,
sustainable, and successful brands in an evolving society." —Mauro
Porcini, Chief Design Officer, PepsiCo Inc. "Idris's book teaches us
how to engage today's increasingly cynical consumers on a deeper
emotional level to build real equity and leadership. He demonstrates
how to break out of the box and connect business strategy to brand
strategy, and how the right brand story never really ends!" —Blair
Christie, SVP and CMO, Cisco Systems, Inc. "It's rare to find a book
that's both inspiring and practical but Idris nailed it! He has
crafted the ultimate guide to brand building in the connected world
with visual clarity and thought-provoking strategy." —Eric Ryan,
cofounder, Method Products, Inc. This book is about one thing only:
branding. Period. In this economy ruled by ideas, the only sustainable
form of leadership is brand leadership. 60-Minute Brand Strategist
offers a fast-paced, field-tested view of how branding decisions
happen in the context of business strategy, not just in marketing
communications. With a combi-nation of perspectives from business
strategy, customer experience, and even anthropology, this new and
updated edition outlines the challenges traditional branding faces in
a hyper-connected world. This essential handbook of brand marketing
offers an encyclopedia of do's and don'ts, including new case studies
of how these concepts are being used by the world's most successful
and valuable brands. 60-Minute Brand Strategist is your battle plan,
filled with powerful branding tools and techniques to win your
customers' hearts and defeat the competition.

Creative Strategy and the Business of Design
The Business Skills Every Creative Needs! Remaining relevant as a
creative professional takes more than creativity--you need to
understand the language of business. The problem is that design school
doesn't teach the strategic language that is now essential to getting
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your job done. Creative Strategy and the Business of Design fills that
void and teaches left-brain business skills to right-brain creative
thinkers. Inside, you'll learn about the business objectives and
marketing decisions that drive your creative work. The curtain's been
pulled away as marketing-speak and business jargon are translated into
tools to help you: Understand client requests from a business
perspective Build a strategic framework to inspire visual concepts
Increase your relevance in an evolving industry Redesign your
portfolio to showcase strategic thinking Win new accounts and grow
existing relationships You already have the creativity; now it's time
to gain the business insight. Once you understand what the people
across the table are thinking, you'll be able to think how they think
to do what we do.

The Brand Gap
The ultimate guide to Logo Design from the world's most popular
resource for web designers and developers Web designers and developers
now find themselves tasked with designing not only a client's Web
site, but also their logo and brand identity. By adding Logo Design to
your portfolio, you also add brand skills and unique content. This
unparalleled guide dives into the topic of design theory and tells you
everything you need to know in order to build remarkable logo. No
matter your level of experience, Smashing Magazine covers techniques
and best practices in understandable way. You'll look behind the
scenes at the art of creating identities. From theory to instruction
to inspiration, this must-have book addresses the challenges and
rewards of creating a logo that adheres to specific rules of
successful design. Details the process of creating a memorable and
unique logo, from finding inspiration to executing the design Looks at
what makes a logo successful, various typefaces to explore, ways to
use color, the pros and cons of vector, how to prepare for print, and
more Zeroes in on the research, concepts, and techniques that go into
designing an amazing logo Includes more than 400 never-beforepublished logos, interviews with established designers, and
biographies of logo design masters with case studies of their iconic
work Appeals to a wide range of readers, from aspiring designer to
experienced professional Encompassing everything about the art of
creating identities, this is the only book you need to get started
designing today.

Go Back to Where You Came From
We are now living in a world with over one hundred brands of bottled
water. The United States alone is home to over 45,000 shopping malls.
And there are more than 19 million customized beverage choices a
barista can whip up at your local Starbucks. Whether it’s good or bad,
the real question is why we behave this way in the first place. Why do
we telegraph our affiliations or our beliefs with symbols, signs, and
codes? Brand Thinking and Other Noble Pursuits contains twenty
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interviews with the world’s leading designers and thinkers in
branding. The interviews contain spirited views on how and why humans
have branded the world around us, and the ideas, inventions, and
insight inherent in the search.

Brand Portfolio Strategy
A marketing expert explains why some small companies grow into bigger
and better organizations and others falter and asserts that companies
can best expand their brand by using creative and sometimes counterintuitive strategies to generate growth. 20,000 first printing.

Brands and Bulls**t
Promote your business with clarity, ease, and authenticity. The Human
Centered Brand is a practical branding guide for service based
businesses and creatives, that helps you grow meaningful relationships
with your clients and your audience. If you're a writer, marketing
consultant, creative agency owner, lawyer, illustrator, designer,
developer, psychotherapist, personal trainer, dentist, painter,
musician, bookkeeper, or other type of service business owner, the
methods described in this book will assist you in expressing yourself
naturally and creating a resonant, remarkable, and sustainable brand.
Read this book to learn: Why conventional branding approaches don't
work for service based businesses. How to identify your core values
and use them in your business and marketing decisions. Different ways
you can make your business unique among all the competition. How to
express yourself verbally through your website, emails, articles,
videos, talks, podcasts What makes your "ideal clients" truly ideal,
and how to connect with real people who appreciate you as you are. How
to craft an effective tagline. What are the most important elements of
a visual brand identity, and how to use them to design your own brand.
How to craft an exceptional client experience and impress your clients
with your professionalism. How your brand relates to your business
model, pricing, company culture, fashion style, and social impact.
Whether you're a complete beginner or have lots of experience with
marketing and design, you'll get new insights about your own brand,
and fresh ideas you'll want to implement right away. The companion
workbook, checklists, templates, and other bonuses ensure that you not
only learn new information, but create a custom brand strategy on your
own. Learn more at humancenteredbrand.com

Brand Now
The topic of place branding is moving from infancy to adolescence.
Many cities, and nations have already established their place brand
and this well documented new book brings the fundamentals of place
branding together in an academic format but is at the same time useful
for practice.
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